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Comments: | request that you talk to Dave Bradford, retired USFS Range Management Specialist. His data that
is based on over 20 years of range monitoring shows a improvement to all of the rangelands in the GMUG> He
has the data to back it up and it should be used in this document to show the good that has been done.

USFS has worked with permittees in the past and we urge the forest service to continue that.



